
Who Was Kristen-Leigh Mantiglia?

Plaque on the wall of WHS Home Dugout

Kristen-Leigh “Tiggy” was an energetic, committed, and talented softball
player who graduated from Wolcott High School in 2005.  She was an
incredible pitcher and outfielder who went on to play softball at WCSU.  In
January 2007 while on vacation in Florida, she was tragically killed in an
ATV accident.  The home dugout of the WHS Softball field is dedicated in
her memory.  Kristen-Leigh had a tremendous
smile and passion for softball.  WCT Eagles 14U are
proud to sponsor this tournament in her memory
and to donate proceeds to a scholarship that will
benefit a WHS senior planning to play softball in
college.


